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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Guided Choices Evening 

Parkwood guided choices evening will be taking place on Tuesday 6th February 2024 between 3.30 

and 5.30pm. 

We will be using the school cloud booking system to ensure that you will be able to see the member 

of staff you are expecting to. The link is the same as previously sent for parent’s evening. If you were 
unable to use the booking system please contact us so we can confirm your details used. 

We would urge you to arrive ahead of your appointment, there will be stands for you to look at 

giving further details about each subject and teachers will be on hand to answer your subject specific 

questions about the courses. 

Your child’s guided conversation will take place with ____________________________________                                       

At the end of the discussion the choices will be made and recorded. 

Core subjects 

(these are 

compulsory) 

Choice 1 

 

Choice 2 Choice 3 Reserve 

English Language 

English Literature 

Mathematics 

Statistics 

Science (or triple) 

PE (no 

qualification) 

Geography 

History 

Art 

Design Technology 

Drama 

Health and Social 

Care 

Hospitality and 

Catering 

IT 

Media 

Music 

PE 

RE 

Spanish 

Sport 

Art 

Design Technology 

Drama 

Health and Social 

Care 

Hospitality and 

Catering 

IT 

Media 

Music 

PE 

RE 

Spanish 

Sport 

Art 

Design Technology 

Drama 

Health and Social 

Care 

Hospitality and 

Catering 

IT 

Media 

Music 

PE 

RE 

Spanish 

Sport 

 

I’d like to thank you in advance for your support during the guided choice process. Should you have 

any questions regarding this letter please contact me in the first instance via email at 

alexandra.paine@pwa.e-act.org.uk or call the school reception and leave a message and I will get 

back to you at the earliest opportunity. 

Kind Regards 

 

Alexandra Paine      

Assistant Headteacher (Curriculum) 
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